
 

Boy Scout Troop 630 

Sponsored by St. Stephen’s R.C. Church 

Scott Swagler 

3205 Stony Point Rd 

Grand Island, NY 14072 

Phone: 716-870-0019 

 

January 6, 2023 

 

Dear Friend of Boy Scout Troop 630, 

 

St. Stephen’s Boy Scout Troop 630 of St. Stephen’s R. C. Church of Grand 

Island, NY is holding their annual Spaghetti Dinner on Saturday, March 25, 2023, at 

2100 Whitehaven Rd, Grand Island, NY 14072 (Trinity Church) from 12 noon until 6 p.m. or 

until sold out.  This dinner provides funds for the scouts’ camping activities and events 

throughout the year. We believe scouting to be a worthwhile organization that teaches 

morals, values, and citizenship.  Over the past 20 years Troop 630 has had over 30 Eagle 

Scouts.  We are very proud of our record and look forward to our next Eagle Scout. This 

past year alone we have had 7 Eagle Scouts and have quite a few ready for this coming 

year. 

 

To help make this event as successful as possible, we are asking the businesses in 

the community to consider donating toward our dinner or basket raffle. This year we are 

also offering a “Table Donation” to a limited number of 12 donor. The cost for this donation 

is $200/table. Your company logo will be displayed on the table.   Any donation will be 

greatly appreciated.  All basket donors will be acknowledged in front of the item, while all 

donations toward dinner supplies will be listed on the placemat.  The members of Boy 

Scout Troop 630 would like to thank you for your time and consideration in helping to 

make this dinner a success. 

 

We would be happy to pick up your donation or you may send it to the above 

address.  If you have any questions, please contact me at the above number. We thank you 

for your support of Scouting. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Your Friend in Scouting, 

 

 

Scott Swagler 

Scout Master  


